
State of Wisconsin\ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

DEPT. OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

September 24, 1996 

Kaye K. Vance 
City of Cedarburg 
P.O. Box 49 

Tommy G. Thompson, Governor 
George E. Meyer, Secretary 
Gloria L. Mccutcheon, District Director 

Cedarburg, WI 53012-0049 

Dear Ms. Vance: 

Southeast District Annex 
4041 N. Richards Street, Box 12436 

Milwaukee, WI 53212-0436 
TELEPHONE 414-229-0800 

FAX 414-229-0810 

Subject: Cedarburg Light and Water Commission Power Plant, W61 N617 
Mequon Avenue 

The purpose of this letter is to confirm our agreement that quarterly 
monitoring for 1996 and annual monitoring thereafter is the plan of action 
that we agreed to pending the results of 1996 ground water sampling. After 
the year is over, you and your consultant should re-evaluate the need for 
active remediation based on the monitoring results. You should be concerned 
about the solvent contamination in monitoring well MW200, particularly if it 
seems to be spreading or'increasing in concentration. You should also 
determine the source and extent of the solvent contamination if the levels 
persist above the enforcement standards in 1996. 

If you have any questions about this letter, call me at 414-229-0850. 

s:nceret 
J.hn Fee'n~~ 

drogeologist, Tani{ Response Unit 

cc: Northern Environmental 
SED File 
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